
Opposition to HB1236 

 

Hello.  My name is Adam Miller, a North Dakota resident and hunter. My opposition to this bill is 

simple. The NDGF’s job is to manage our natural resources and this bill is aimed at preventing 

them from doing so. Stop trying to hamstring the people working for the good of the resource.  

 

  

 


